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Saint Joseph Prayer 
On March 19 we honour Saint Joseph. He was a holy and caring man. 

 
Saint Joseph, you were a faithful husband to Mary and you watched over 

Jesus when he was a boy.  
We ask you to watch over us too.  

Pray for us that we will trust God in all things as you did. Amen 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
Fri 22 Mar 
8.45am P&F Meeting 
Sat 30 Mar 
School Fete! 
Fri 5 Apr 
Easter Raffle at Assembly 
End of Term 1 3.15pm 
Fri 19 Apr 
Good Friday 
Sun 21 Apr 
Easter Sunday 
Mon 22 Apr 
Easter Monday Public Holiday 
Tues 23 Apr 
Start of Term 2 at 8.45am 
Thurs 25 Apr 
ANZAC Day Public Holiday 
Wed 1 May 
Eucharist Parent Evening 
Fri 3 May 
8.45am P&F Meeting 
Wed 8 May 
Gr 4 Eucharist Reflection Day 
Thurs 16 May 
Open Day for 2020 Foundation 
Tours at 9.30am, 12.00pm, 
2.15pm 
Mon 10 June 
Queens’ B’day Public Holiday 
Tues 11 June 
Professional Learning Day for 
Staff (Berry St), No School for 
the children 
Wed 26 June 
Three Way Learning Conversa-
tions 3.30-5.55pm 
Thurs 27 June 
Three Way Learning Conversa-
tions 8.00am-3.30pm No School 
for the children 
SACRAMENTS 
Sun 26 May 
10.30am 4G Eucharist 
Sun 2 June 
10.30am 4H Eucharist 
Thurs 10 Oct 
Reconciliation time TBC 
Fri 15 Nov 
7.00 Confirmation 

“A new command I give you: Love one another. As I have loved you, so you must love one another. 
By this everyone will know that you are my disciples, if you love one another”   John 13:34-35 

Dear Parent, 

Last week we celebrated Catholic Education 
Week at St Patrick’s Cathedral along with 
hundreds of other Catholic Schools from the 
Archdiocese of Melbourne. This year our 
School banner had the honour of being 4th 
in line in the procession of banners because 
it is our 100th anniversary. The Year Six stu-
dents who represented the School were cho-
sen to do so by their peers because they 
have consistently demonstrated the Our La-
dy’s School values. Joshua and Helen proud-
ly carried our School banner in the proces-
sion, Ella was part of the offertory proces-
sion and Jenny read one of the prayers of 
the faithful. The mass was celebrated by the 
new Archbishop Peter Comensoli who you 
can see pictured with our Year Six students 
on the steps of St Patrick’s Cathedral. It was a very proud moment for all who 
attended. 
100 Year Fete 
Our School Fete is nearly here and there was a definite buzz of excitement at the 
last Fete Committee meeting. The Fete Committee has worked tirelessly to make 
sure that this event will be filled with fun and exciting stalls, entertainment and 
rides for everyone who attends. No detail has been forgotten.  

Please let all your family and friends know about our School Fete.  
Everyone is welcome to come along and join in the fun.  

Saturday 30th March from 9am to 3pm 
A big thank you to all the parents who have so generously donated 
so many items for our Fete. Chocolates, fruit drinks, lollies, chips and 
Zooper Doopers were donated in abundance. We will be able to sell 
these items at the Fete and all funds raised will go directly to the School.  

At Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Parish Primary School we promote the safety, well being and inclusion of all children. 
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Yours sincerely, 

Patrizia Bertani 
Ms Patrizia Bertani 
Principal 
principal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

 

Our Lady’s 100 Year Fete News 

A very special donation has been made by an ex student of Our 

Lady’s for the School Fete. Florijan Miocevic is a sculptor and he 

created the sculpture of Reader especially for the Fete. We are 

very honoured and sincerely thank Florijan for his very touching 

donation. The sculptor is 45cm in height and is forged from met-

al and steel which has been coated with adhesive. This sculpture 

will be auctioned at the Fete at 1:30pm. If you are interested 

make sure you listen for the auction announcement as this is a 

beautiful piece of artwork.  

The Our Lady’s staff will also be running a few stalls. They have organised the Our Lady’s Café which will be 

serving a delicious assortment of cakes, tea and coffee all day in the School Hall Kitchen which will be trans-

formed into a beautiful Café. They will also be running the Our Lady’s 100 Year Memorabilia stall which will 

be filled with many different items that commemorate Our Lady’s School very special 100th birthday. Come 

and visit these stalls and see your teachers as you have never seen them before. 

The Our Lady’s 100 Year Fete is bursting with things to do. Here are just a little sample to get you excited: 

Mini Golf, Giant Jenga, Bungee Inflatable, Giant Chess and Connect 4, Snack Bar, Delicious Vietnamese Noo-

dles, Spring Rolls and Ice Coffee, the Ice cream van, a Sausage Sizzle, Our Lady’s 100 Year Cook book stall, 

face painting, coloured hairspray, Guess the baby photo, Guess the lolly jar, Slime stall, lucky dips, 2nd hand 

book store and so much more! You really cannot miss out on this wonderful School Community day of fun 

and celebration. I look forward to seeing you and your families and friends at this very special Our Lady’s 

100 Year Fete. 

Volunteers Needed 

In order for the Fete to run successfully we are reliant on the kindness 

and generosity of our many volunteers. We are seeking more people to 

volunteer to help out at the Fete. Even if it for just a few hours it will be a 

GREAT help. Please  visit the following website and sign yourself up. 

https://volunteersignup.org/7DRJE 

Child Safety 

Thank you to all the parents who have been collaborating with the staff to patiently deal with the water 

main renewal works that are going on in the Victoria Street side of the School and surrounding streets. We 

appreciate your collaboration in making sure all children are safe during the peak traffic times before and 

after School. 

 

Reader Auction 

Is important that no child is asked by any parent to wait for 

them alone outside the School grounds. This is against School 

Policy and Procedures.  

By doing this you are placing your child in a situation where 

they are unsupervised and therefore vulnerable.   

Please collaborate to keep our children safe at all times. 

https://volunteersignup.org/7DRJE


Celebrating 100 Years of Catholic Education 1919-2019 

 



Celebrating 100 Years of Catholic Education 1919-2019 

 

EXTEND UPDATE. 

 
The Extend Superstar is… 
Evie for consistently participating in daily activities in a friendly, confident and positive manner.  

Well Done! ⭐  
 
What’s Been Happening? 
Here at Extend After School Care we have had another fun-filled week. We finished our 100 Year School cel-

ebration posters, practiced emergency drills, decorated our walls with colourful and imaginative pictures 

and took advantage of the great weather to play lots of group games and sports outdoors. Our team is look-

ing forward to another week of group games, arts and crafts, cooking, sports and fun competitions. Just a 

reminder family open night will be held on Friday the 22nd of March, so don't forget to come along and en-

joy our delicious cake creations.  

Enrol and book now: extend.com.au 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Crazy science Men-
tos challenge 

Paint your own 
style 

Creating & deco-
rating cakes 

Spotting outdoor 
insects 

Drama and 
dance 
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Third Sunday of Lent 

24th March 2019 

Peter is thrilled to now have clean water on tap at his boarding School. Long walks to unsafe water 
sources were tiring for Peter, who is living with a disability. With more free time and fewer illnesses 
caused by dirty water, Peter can fulfil his hope of focusing on his studies, providing him with brighter fu-
ture 

Please donate to Project Compassion 2019 and help young people with disabilities gain access to clean 
water in the Solomon Islands, providing hope for a brighter future. 

Lives change when we all give 100%! You can donate through Parish boxes and envelopes and via your 
child’s class as well. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Parents, Grandparents, Aunties and Uncles we need your help to volunteer for a job at our School fete.  
Many hands make light work 

 
Please follow the link and sign up: 
https://volunteersignup.org/7DRJE 

 
We greatly appreciate your support and by doing so, you are ensuring our fete is as awesome as we are ex-

pecting it to be 
Thank you , 

 
OLPS Fete Committee 

ANZAC DAY BADGES 

The Sunshine RSL has the following items available for purchase from the Office for  

ANZAC Day, Thursday 25 April 2019. 

$1 

https://volunteersignup.org/7DRJE
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AVAILABLE FOR PURCHASE FROM OUR QKR APP NOW 

Wristbands can be 

collected on Fete Day 

from the Marshalling 

Tent 

EARLY BIRD OFFER CLOSES NEXT 

WEDNESDAY 27 MARCH!! 
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